
ATTACHMENT A 
 

 
 
 
A RESOLUTION CALLING A PUBLIC HEARING ON CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 
APPLICATION FOR A PROPOSED OFFICE BUILDING AT 1716 SMITH LEVEL ROAD 
 
WHEREAS, the Carrboro Town Council seeks to provide ample opportunities for the public to comment 
on proposed projects; and 
 
WHEREAS, an application has been received for a Conditional Use Permit authorizing the construction 
of an office building at 1716 Smith Level Road, further identified as Orange County PIN number 9776-
59-5932. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Town Council that a public hearing will be 
held on September 28, 2021 to discuss the CUP application for a proposed office building at 1716 Smith 
Level Road. 
 
This the 15th day of June 2021. 
 


